
 

 
From: Pallas Gray, Pat 
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 7:59 AM 
To: Kelly Boelens <k.boelens@cvcsvt.com> 
Subject: RE: CVCS application 
  
Good morning, Kelly, 
Attached you will find a letter confirming that your school is now a recognized independent school for 
the remainder of the 2022-2023 school year.  Next month all the recognized schools will receive a memo 
& enrollment notice to seek recognized school status for the 2023-2024 school year. 
  
Take care 
  
Pat 
  
  
Pat Pallas Gray 
Independent School Consultant 
Agency of Education 
1 National Life Drive, Davis 5 
Montpelier, VT 05602 
(802) 828-3991 
  
  
  
From: Kelly Boelens <k.boelens@cvcsvt.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 7:45 AM 
To: Pallas Gray, Pat <Pat.PallasGray@vermont.gov> 
Subject: CVCS application 
  
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Hi Pat, 
  
CVCS has decided to withdraw our application for approval and apply for recognized independent school 
status. I have attached the application below.  If there is anything else that I need to do please let me 
know. 
  
Thank you, 
Kelly 
 
 

Kelly A. Boelens  
Administrator 
Champlain Valley Christian School 
www.cvcsvt.com 
2 Church St. 
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Vergennes, VT 05491 
802-877-3640 
 


